
 
 
From: Jennie McGrath   
Sent: 02 May 2023 14:54 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/2023/0018 Land East of Pines Hill, Stansted 
Mountfitchet, CM24 8EY 
 

Dear Sir,  

 
I would like to object against this planned development on the grounds of: 

1. Destroying green belt 
2. Infrastructure cannot cope - schools and roads 

3. Impact on wildlife habitat and trees - the land in question is home to many 
species of animals. We have already had so much of our woodlands and 
green space developed on e.g. Forest Hall Park, Elms Farm, Walpole Farm. 

4. Other brownfield sites available  
 
Yours faithfully  
Jennie McGrath 

 
  

 




